
Licensing Sub-Committee 
 

Meeting held on Wednesday 18 January 2017 at 10.00 a.m. in Hearing: Room 
F10, Adjournment Room: F9; the Town Hall, Katharine Street, Croydon  CR0 

1NX 
 

DRAFT 
MINUTES - PART A 

 
Present: Councillor M Bird, Councillor M Henson, Councillor A Pelling 

 
 

Also 
present: 

James Derby, Corporate Solicitor and legal advisor to the 
Sub-Committee; Hafiza Bashir, Trainee Solicitor; Michael Goddard, 
Licensing Manager. 
 

 
 

MINUTES - PART A  
 

 A1 Appointment of Chair for the meeting 
 
Councillor Pelling proposed, and Councillor Bird seconded, that 
Councillor Henson be nominated as Chair of the Sub-Committee. 
  
The Sub-Committee RESOLVED to appoint Councillor Henson as 
Chair of the Sub-Committee. 
 
 

A2 Disclosure of Interest 
 
There were none. 
 
 

A3 Urgent Business (if any) 
 
There was none. 
 
 

A4 Exempt Items 
 
The allocation of the agenda between Part A and Part B was agreed 
as stated. 
 
 

A5 Licensing Act 2003: 2 Dunheved Road South CR7 6AD 
 
The Licensing Sub-Committee considered the Application for a 
Premises Licence at the London Croydon Hotel, 2 Dunheved Road 
South, West Croydon and the representations received as contained 
in the report of the Executive Director ‘Place’. 
 
The Sub-Committee also considered the verbal representations 



made at the hearing by the applicant for the premises licence and his 
representative. 
 
 
The Sub-Committee, having reference to the licensing objectives 
under the Licensing Act 2003 and the Council Licensing Policy 
RESOLVED to grant the application for the premises licence at 
London Croydon Hotel, 2 Dunheved Road South, West Croydon. 
  
The reason for the decision was that the Sub-Committee believed 
that the application supported the promotion of the licensing 
objectives, particularly the licensing objective of prevention of public 
nuisance. The Sub-Committee was satisfied that the applicant had 
made the necessary arrangements for underground parking for its 
customers and had also agreed to install a noise limiter within the 
premises. The applicant had also confirmed to the Sub-Committee 
that there would be no function room within the premises which 
would ensure that there would not be any large party within the 
premises. 
  
 
 
 
 

A6 Camera Resolution 
 
 
 

 
MINUTES - PART B 

 
None  

 
  
 

The meeting concluded at 10.47am 


